
ROOM 7 
LEARNING 
LOWDOWN

22nd November 2024



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS
• This week we learned how to subtract 

by one or two decimal places.

• We finished our class book The 
Butterfly Lion and we made 
presentations on the story.

•  We used Adobe Express for the first 
time and made a road safety poster.

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
Ask us how we made our presentations on The Butterfly 
Lion.
How we used symmetry when creating our Lions.
What Adobe Express is.
The result of our debate on ‘should we have a class pet’ 
and also how well we worked as a team. 

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
Using word questions for adding and subtracting in our 
maths.
Drawing our lions.

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Continue to challenge ourselves with word questions.
Develop our writing and increase our word count.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Bankhead will SOAR!

We had 4 successful Secret Students this week, who were 
Jorja, Evie,Abaid and Cali.
We filled our pom pom jar and got a class reward 
of a movie and treats.
It is Miss Spence’s last day with us in Room 7.
As the hall is going to be busy in the run up to Christmas, from now on,  
PE will be outdoors (weather permitting).



IMPORTANT DATES
Saturday 30 November—School Xmas Fair 
Thursday 12 and Friday 13 December— Infant Nativity and P4-7 Xmas 
Shows 
Friday 20 December—close at 2.30 for xmas holidays, returning on 
Monday 6 January.

Bankhead will SOAR!
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 Certificate Winners

Congratulations to our 
certificate winners 
Carson and Emily
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this week to Vivienne. 
We hope you had a 

great day!



 Photo Gallery

Bankhead will SOAR!



 Photo 
Gallery

Bankhead will SOAR!


